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Rancho Santa Fe Road Safety 
and Mobility Enhancements 
Safe and Convenient Mobility for Everyone!  

PROJECT STATUS 
Construction of the new ADA ramps 
and high visibility crosswalks was 
completed in late June 2022.  
Striping improvements will begin in 
Winter 2023. 

 
 
 

PROJECT BUDGET 
The project cost is estimated at 
$150,000.  
 

PROJECT LOCATION 
The project is located on Rancho 
Santa Fe Road between Encinitas 
Boulevard Calle Acervo.  

ABOUT THE PROJECT 
In December 2019 the City funded a corridor analysis of 
Rancho Santa Fe Road, between Avenida La Posta/Calle 
Acervo and Encinitas Boulevard to enhance mobility, 
improve travel time and minimize travel delays along the 
corridor.   
 
With the Santa Fe Road Task Force, current traffic 
conditions were analyzed to develop options to improve 
traffic. Residents preferred to improve traffic conditions by 
modifying intersection control methods. Considering the 
high volume of traffic on Rancho Santa Fe Rd. as well as the 
high level of pedestrian activity along the corridor, staff 
identified the need for improving the facilities along this 
corridor. 
 
A comprehensive study was conducted by the City’s 
consultant, STC Traffic, Inc., to evaluate the feasibility of 
implementing various improvements including 
roundabouts, traffic signals, striping modifications and 
raised crosswalks. Various traffic control alternatives were 
presented to the City Council in 2021. Interim striping 
improvements and raised crosswalks are to be 
implemented.  

 
 

 

CONTACT US 
For questions or concerns about the 
project, please contact  
The City’s Traffic Division at: 
 

traffic@encinitasca.gov  
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